
 
 
 
 
February 12, 2014 
 

 

Dear Capitan High School Graduates, 
 
Congratulations, you’re rapidly reaching a major milestone in your life…High 
School Graduation.  Each year your Capitan Alumni Association gives two 
scholarships and this year is no different.  Attached, you will find an application 
for the Capitan Alumni Association Scholarship.  Scholarships are awarded each 
year based on the amount of funds available.   Scholarships are awarded based 
on scholastic accomplishment and need.   
 
The Capitan Alumni Association encourages all Capitan graduates continuing 
their education to apply using the attached application.  The deadline for 
submitting your application is April 15, 2014.  Applications postmarked after April 
15th will not be considered.  Applications should be mailed to the following 
address: 
 
Capitan Alumni Association (Scholarship) 
P.O. Box 1523 
Capitan, NM 88316 
 
The Capitan Alumni Association scholarship committee will be looking forward to 
reviewing your application.  If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to 
contact me.   You can reach me at 575-354-1457 or through my cell phone 
number 719-338-9671. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Robert Barber, Class of 1973 
Capitan Alumni Association President 
 
Attachment:  Capitan Alumni Association Scholarship Application 


